
Bishop’s Hatfield Girls’ School
Headteacher: Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH

Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL T: 01707 275331
Email: admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk Website: www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk

BHGS is a company limited by guarantee Company number: 07831507 Charity number: EW01517

8th June 2023
Dear Parents / Carers,

I would like to congratulate Year 11 on their positive and upbeat approach to the exam series. We have been really
impressed at the way the pupils have approached their exams - they have been prompt, calm and focussed while in
school and are a credit to you and themselves.

As we move towards the end of the GCSE series in a couple of weeks I just wanted to remind you of the arrangements
for the events coming up.

Return of textbooks

Please remind your child that they must return all of their textbooks to their teachers and have their orange form
completed and handed in to the office by Tuesday 20th June. It will not be possible for textbooks to be handed in at
the celebration assembly. Failure to do this may affect the release of results and incur a charge for missing textbooks.

Tuesday 20th June, 11.15am - 12.15pm: The celebration assembly and opportunity to sign school shirts

There will be a formal assembly, followed by some refreshments and a time for shirt signing to celebrate the end of
the GCSE period. Pupils wishing to attend should arrive at 11.15am and enter through the main reception entrance.
Pupils are able to attend this event in school uniform or in appropriate own clothes.

It will not be possible for pupils to visit classrooms or teachers during this time, as they will be teaching so if pupils
wish to do this they should do so before their final exam. Unfortunately, due to issues with the suppliers, the
yearbooks and hoodies will not be available for collection at this event. I appreciate that this is very disappointing. We
will arrange a time in the summer when they can be collected once we have a delivery date from the suppliers.
Please reply to let us know if your child will be attending this event or not by emailing the school on
admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk as we need to know numbers.

Wednesday 21st - Friday 23rd June: We look forward to welcoming most pupils back for 6th form induction.

Monday 26th June: Thorpe Park Trip

It is lovely to have so many pupils attending this event. The trip will leave from Bishop’s at 8.15am and will return to

school at approximately 6pm. Pupils should wear their own clothes, and should either bring a packed lunch or money

to purchase food from the catering outlets in the park, along with appropriate suncream, water and comfortable

footwear. They are of course responsible for all of their own belongings, including phones, during the trip. When

inside the Park itself pupils will be able to move around freely in groups and will not be closely supervised by staff, but

it is important that they meet at the given times and locations for the day. They will be provided with an emergency

phone number in order to be able to contact staff if necessary. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Many thanks again for your continued support.

Mrs Langston

Assistant Headteacher

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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